
Great Chesterford C.of E. Primary Academy 
 

Class 6 Newsletter 
Spring Term 2021 

 
 
Dear Children and Parents 
 
Welcome back and a happy new year to you all! Firstly, I would like to thank all the children for their 
hard work and enthusiasm last term and for the way in which they continued to stay so positive and 
upbeat – a great way to start Year 6 and a credit to the school.  
 
This term our class topic is entitled ‘Endangered!’. Through our topic, we will be looking at a range of 
work, including rainforests, biomes and the Aztecs. Further details are provided on the Topic Web. If 
parents can help in any way by providing information or resources, I would be pleased to hear from 
you. 
 
Thank you for collecting the home-learning resources. Please find below an outline of the timetable 
for the week. We will be providing two ‘Sways’ each day to detail activities to be completed and we 
will be developing some live-learning opportunities. Details of this will be emailed separately in due 
course.  
 
   

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

English 
Maths 
R.E.  
P.E. 

 

English 
Maths 

Science 
P.E. 

English 
Maths 

Geography 
P.E. 

English 
Maths 
History 

P.E. 

English 
Maths 

P.S.H.E. 
P.E. 

 

In addition, please make sure children maintain daily reading.  

Details of how work should be completed were sent out with the exercise books. While we appreciate 
that it is not always possible to forward work, we would be very pleased to see examples at least 
once a week.  As a minimum, please could you ensure that you are in contact at least weekly so that 
we know how children are doing with the work set. All contact during this period should be via the 
class email: Year6@greatchesterford.essex.sch.uk unless specifically for the School Office or general 
school matters. I will do my best to respond as quickly as possible.    

We all very much hope that we can return to classroom learning in the not too distant future but in the 
meantime, I hope that you all keep safe and well.  

Yours sincerely,    

 

Mrs Starbuck 
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